

PRIME MINISTER CANBERRA

Reference: C10/65185

Baruch Tenembaum Founder The International Raoul Wallenberg Foundation 34 East 67th Street New York NY 10065 UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

2 4 MAR 2011

Dear Mr Tenembaum

Thank you for your letter of 29 June 2010 regarding honorary membership of the Raoul Wallenberg Foundation. I apologise for the delay in replying.

I am honoured to accept your kind invitation to become an honorary member. The Australian Government is strongly committed to remembering the Holocaust and honouring its heroes and victims. I look forward to supporting the work of the Foundation.

Yours sincerely

Julia Gillard